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Newsletter 2 23/7/16: Season 2016-17 
 
Training 
Training will continue to be Saturday 9:30-11. July/August training will be on, but, the sessions will only 
run as long as there are 8 players in attendance. Please let us know in plenty of time if you cannot 
attend. Any training sessions in August will be free of charge. 
 
Friendlies 
There may be friendlies during the summer holidays, however this is dependent on people’s holiday 
arrangements. Please let us know by text the dates you are going to be away and then a decision can be 
made on whether there is any value to playing friendlies. 
 
Friendlies are not really important for this age group as their league is a friendly league anyway with 
results and league tables not published. This is an FA rule and not a decision that has been made by the 
club or league. 
 
Fixtures 
The fixtures have been completed for next season and the U8s are in the U8s A league with the U9s in 
the U9s B league. We were a little surprised that the U8s have been put in the highest division but, as 
things stand, this is the league we are in! There are plenty of teams in the division and we have made 
lots of provisional fixtures. Full details of the season’s fixtures with the next newsletter. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the team and matches, do not hesitate to ask a coach or committee 
member.  
 
Registration Packs  
A registration pack should have been provided with this newsletter. Please return the following fees and 
forms by August 31st: 
 
Registration form, Consent form, Club Rules slip 
Registration fee £17.50 
Match subs £27.50 
 
If you complete the forms in full and make the necessary payments by August 6th, then you only need to 
pay the reduced rates of £15 and £25! 
 
Coaching and Playing Staff 
A full list of the coaches and players who will be involved with each age group will be included in the 
next newsletter. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to ask, but we definitely have enough 
players and qualified staff to run all three teams. 
 

Thanks for your continued support! 
Boston Town Saints Committee 


